
June 17, 1919.

Dear Mr.Oraham, -

I have to acknowledge your letter of the

13th instant, inclosing a report from Mr.Agent Sibbald with

i nference to losses among the Indians as a result of the

serious bush fire in Northern Saskatchewan.

I was locked to learn of this terrible tragedy.

We must certainly do all in our power to succour these Indians,

and endeavour to 11mligate the suffering and haidship which

has so suddenly befallen them.

yours truly,

Deputy superintendent General.

V. M. Grabam, Esq..

Commissioner for the Department of Indian Affairs,

Regina, Sask.
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